
H&H auction at Duxford on Wednesday 18th March 2020 - announcement 

V8 Register – MG Car Club        200318-HandH-Duxford-auction-announcement  1 

 
Dear Friend of H&H, 
 
We regret to inform you that the Imperial War Museum, Duxford will be closed to the general public 
tomorrow. Our auction will still be going ahead as planned but it will not be possible to come to the 
venue and bid in person. You will be able to bid online, via the telephone or by leaving a written 
commission bid.  
 
To clarify the auction is going ahead but with the following revisions: 

 Bidding will take place behind closed doors (Wednesday 18th March). 

 You can still view the lots at the venue up to 6pm today (Tuesday 17th March) 

 You can still take part in the auction by using our website to bid online or leave a written commission 
bid. We will also be offering telephone bidding with the relevant form being available for download 
from our website. 

 
The above ways of absentee bidding are being offered at no additional surcharge. We anticipate 
offering thirty cars per hour tomorrow and will be starting the auction at 1pm promptly.  
 
Should you require help at any stage of the registration or bidding process, please do not hesitate to 
contact one of our friendly team on (+44) 1925 210035 or info@handh.co.uk. 
 
We have some fantastic vehicles for sale and look forward to helping you bid on them. 
 
H&H Classics 
 
REGISTER TO BID  
 
VIEW ALL LISTINGS  

 
See the NEWS item on the V8 Website with information on the RV8 listed for auction. More 

https://www.handh.co.uk/auctions/buying-at-auction/motorcars
https://www.handh.co.uk/auction/details/188-Imperial-War-Museum-Duxford?au=329
https://www.v8register.net/v8/news200306-HandH-Duxford.htm

